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Reeti Pandharipande

From: Helen Kapalos 
Sent: Monday, 18 November 2024 1:22 PM
To: Portfolio Committee 1
Subject: CM: RE: Impact of the regulatory framework for cannabis in New South Wales – 

Post-hearing responses – 19 August 2024

 

Dear Kara – I am so sorry this has taken so long. Everyone has been travelling and hard to catch. 
 
The only response I believe was to confirm the number of staƯ at Armidale – currently the workforce is 70, 
casual and FTE. 
 
Let me know if you need anything else!! 
 
Kind regards 
Helen 
 

  

 
 

  

  
  

  

  

 
 

 




